
  

   

   

 

  

  

     
   

    

        
       

  
 

     
  

  

   

OEAC-23-31 

Tree Plan�ng Working Group report for the June 6th mee�ng. 

This year’s tree giveaway will follow the same model as the last few years. 

Our budget allowed us to buy 310 trees, they are… 

-100 sugar maple 

-100 white oak 

-110 paper birch 

The give away is scheduled for September 23rd and will take place in the parking lot on the south west 
corner of Queen Street and King Street west. 

The trees will be allocated on a first come first serve basis using the Ci�es on line presence. 

We will need 5 – 7 volunteers for the day of the giveaway. The trees are delivered at 8am and 3 or 4 
people to help unload would be good. 

I’ve been involved with the giveaway for a few years now and it has always been an enjoyable 
experience. 

Typically, about a third of people who reserve trees online don’t show up to take them. Last year we 
encouraged people who wanted more to come back early in the a�ernoon and we found a home for 
them all. 

I won’t be here for this years event. 


